

0	Mr.	Gary	Spracklen	- Headteacher	(@Nelkcarps)
MIN		 ,	Spidement	ricauccuciici	(Circuitoui po)

Maiden Castle Road, Dorchester, Dorset. DT1 2HH

7 01305 257120 office@princeofwales.dorset.sch.uk

ttp://www.princeofwales.dorset.sch.uk

...where we are all inspired to learn

21st June 2019

Dear Parents

On **Tuesday 2^{nd} July** we would like to invite our families to join us for an end of year barbeque starting at 3.30pm in the reception outdoor area along with our pre-school children and families. We are asking parents for £1.50 per child towards the cost of the Barbeque.

If you will be attending please complete the slip below and return it along with your £1.50 per child to the school office.

We really hope you are able to make it. It is a great opportunity for all new parents and current pupils to meet and interact. Thank you.

Yours sincerely

5 Johnson Reception Teacher
BBQ Tuesday 2 nd July 2019
Childs Name:
We will / will not (please circle) be attending the end of year BBQ.
Number of adults Number of children
I enclosed £ towards the cost of the BBQ (£1.50 per child)
My child is vegetarian Yes / NO
Signed: Dated:







